
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 16th June 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS  

I hope that you and all your families are healthy and well. It is hard to believe that we are 

entering into yet another end to the academic year with government restrictions. I certainly did 

not expect to end my retirement through a pandemic. With everything that has gone on I think 

that we should all take a moment to be proud of how we have coped and all that we have 

achieved. In this letter I aim to give you an overview of our plan for the remainder of the term.  

Ordinarily, we would be writing to you to invite you to a number of events. However, due to 

the current situation this is not possible.  We are aiming to make the children’s end of term as 

enjoyable and memorable as possible but keeping everyone safe. Unfortunately, there will be 

many events, whereby parents will not be able to attend. (*No parents/carers).  

*SPORTS DAY: Thursday 24th June – Years 3 and 5 AM, Years 4 and 6 PM. (A separate 

letter with more information will be sent).  

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION: This will be recorded and a link sent to parents/carers  

SMAB TALENT SHOW: Monday 19th July PM – This will be livestreamed for all the children 

to enjoy.   

*WALTON ON THE NAZE: Tuesday 20th July  

*YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ SERVICE: Wednesday 21st July at St Michael at Bowes Church  

YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY: Thursday 22nd July at 10.30 a.m. WEATHER PERMITTING 

ONLY FOR YEAR 6 PARENTS/CARERS, otherwise the assembly will be recorded and a 

link sent.  

Looking ahead to September, we are currently planning on a return to ‘normal’ schooling as 

our preferred plan, but in the event of guidance changing we would revert back to year group 

bubbles and following the same procedures in place now to ensure the safety of all.  

Many thanks for your continued patience and support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. M. Jay 

Headteacher 

 


